
URBAN DESIGN REVIEW PANEL
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

2025 – 2027

Help Shape the Look of Niagara-on-the-Lake!

We’re Looking For:

What You’ll Do:

Time Commitment:

Who Can Apply:

The Town is seeking expressions of interest from qualified individuals to join the Urban
Design Review Panel (UDRP), a volunteer advisory body that provides professional design
advice on development and municipal projects.

Join us in preserving and enhancing Niagara-on-the-Lake’s unique character through design!

Two Architects/Urban Designers
One Landscape Architect
Three experts in related fields (Planning, Heritage, Engineering, Environmental Design,
Green Tech, etc.)

Provide recommendations to Staff on the design and potential physical and aesthetic impact
of proposed buildings, structures, landscapes, streetscapes, parks, and infrastructure
projects to guide the refinement of development proposals and public realm projects.

Meetings will take place monthly or on an as needed basis.

Professionals with urban design expertise and credentials (OAA, OALA, OPPI, etc.)
Must be 18 years of age, a Canadian citizen or permanent resident, and not employed by
the municipality
Must have access to email/computer

Learn more and apply by Friday, July 4, by scanning
the QR code or visiting www.notl.com/committees-
council-recruitment.

1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil ON, L0S 1T0
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